STEPHEN E. SANDHERR, Chief Executive Officer

March 4, 2020

Ms. Tracy Marcinowski

Asgistant Commissioner for Acquisitions, Public Buildings Service
U.S. General Services Administration

1800 F Street, NW

Washington, DC 20006
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Dear Ms. Marcinowski:

The Associated General Contractors of America (“AGC™) is a nationwide trade association of construction
companies and related firms. Indeed, it has more than 27,000 members in 88 chapters stretching from Puerto Rico
to Hawati. These companies construct both public and private buildings and a wide variety of heavy, highway and

other transportation projects. Among these projects are many federal proj jects, specifically mcludmg the fac111t1es
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Sincerely,

G M

Stephen E. Sandherr

Enclosure

2300 Wilson Blvd., Suite 300 « Arlington, VA 22201-3308
Phone: 703.548.3118 - Fax; 703.548.3119 - www.agc.org



